
Tot Finders are available at the Woodbridge 
Fire Prevention Bureau for children under the 
age of 10. The Tot Finder fire safety sticker is 
not a substitute for an effective home fire 
safety program and should include:  
 

1. Working smoke alarms on all levels of 
your home. Batteries should be changed 
TWO times a year (when you change your 
clocks change your batteries.)   

2. Develop a home fire escape plan and 
practice it with all family members.  (Even 
the little ones) 

3. Practice home fire drills at least TWO 
times a year. 

 

The new Tot Finder has been designed for the inside of the home , to 
deter any security issues. Old window Tot Finders should be removed 
and if a child under the age of 10 still sleeps in the room a new Tot 
Finder should be placed on the bedroom door.  The new stickers are 
designed to be removed. 
 

Any time the use of a child’s bedroom changes, weather the child 
has grown or the family moves , these stickers should be removed to 
best aid firefighters. Tot Finders  are just one part of your fire safety 

plan, if a fire occurs in your 
home everyone should know 
what to do to get out safe. In 
the event a child does 
become trapped Tot Finders 
can assist Firefighters when 
searching your home  but 
should not be relied on as 
your only plan .  If you would 
like a Tot Finder please 
complete the 3 items listed 
above and show a copy of 
your fire escape plan  to the 
Fire Prevention Bureau . 
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